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May 2, 2024

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on May 2, 2024. The team members addressed:

Reclass Update

The reclassification process has begun and interviews have been scheduled. The team intends to
discuss the applications at our next negotiation session in June. Team members feel they are on track
to have them done in a timely manner.

GPS

Team reviewed and discussed the existing MOU about the use of GPS on district vehicles.

Negotiation Update

The team has concluded the negotiations for the 23-24 school year. The tentative agreements have
gone through the 610 process. More information regarding ratification will be provided from CSEA
Chapter 506. The new 24-25 articles to be negotiated will be presented at the chapter meeting on May
15th.

Instructional Assistant Special Education I

The team agreed to agendize discussion regarding Instructional Assistant Special Education I’s as
agreed in the MOU dated 4-21-23 during the 24-25 negotiation cycle.

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on June 12 & 13,
2024.
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